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I am a motorcyclist, please support SB422. I have been riding for 10 years. I moved 

from a state with legalized lane splitting 3 years ago. I’ve had more close calls with 

vehicles being unaware of me or slamming on their brakes behind me at stoplights in 

3yrs of summer riding here than I had in 7 years of year round riding in California.  

I believe legalized lane splitting is both safer and creates more of a general 

awareness of motorcycles.  

Thank you for supporting this measure.  


